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In the News

The Matilda R. Wilson Fund of Detroit
has selected Neithercut Philanthropy Advisors to
conduct a project in support of its grantmaking
operations. Mark E. Neithercut, principal of
Neithercut Philanthropy Advisors, says his firm
will work the trustees of the Fund to maximize its
effectiveness and efficiency. Neithercut Philanthropy
Advisors creates strategies for effective, rewarding
philanthropy for foundations, charitable individuals
and professional advisors around the U.S. The
Matilda R. Wilson Fund, founded in 1944, has
provided significant support to Oakland University in
Rochester, Michigan and Michigan State University
in East Lansing, Michigan, among other educational,
human service and arts organizations.



